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             Salina Home Destroyed by Fire 
 

Town of Salina, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office reports that Sheriff’s Deputies are 

investigating an overnight structure fire that occurred in the town of Salina. 

 

At approximately 12:30 am this morning, Sheriff’s Deputies along with firefighters from the Liverpool Fire 

Department and surrounding districts, responded to a reported house fire at 104 Victoria Park Drive.  A nearby 

neighbor called 911 after observing flames in the rear of the home. When deputies arrived on scene they were 

unable to determine whether the house was occupied due to the progression of the fire, which had consumed 

most of the house. After talking with several neighbors, deputies learned that the house had been recently 

purchased and was undergoing renovations. It took firefighter approximately 80 minutes to get the fire under 

control and extinguished. 

 

Deputies were able to notify the homeowner, Nicholas Wendt, who responded to the scene and confirmed that 

the house was vacant. 

 

The Onondaga County Fire Investigators are currently conducting an investigation into the cause of the fire. 
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